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BILLY TAYLOR TRIO TO PERFORM 
IN WIIEEllfRIGHT 

The Billy Taylor Trio, a group of 
internationally known jazz 
musicians, will perform Tuesday, 
February 10 at 8 p.m. in 
Wheelwright Auditorium. Tickets 
are $5 ($3 for students) and are 
available through the Wheelwright 
Box Office. 

DR. JOYCE BROTHERS TO BE 
A KIMBEL LECTURER 

Th~ Kimbel Distinguished Lectu e 
Series will present a free lecture 
by Dr. Joyce Brothers Tuesday, 
February 17, 8 p.m. in the 
Wheelwright Auditorium. The noted 
psychologist, columnist, author, 
and business consultant will speak 
on "Making Love Last a Lifetime.'' 
Seating will be on a first-come, 
first-served basis. 

OPERA CAROLJ:NA TO PRESENT 
•SCHOOL FOR LOVERS• 

Opera Carolina, the Southeast's --,:_1:'§'§~~~ 
largest musical-theatre touring . 
company, will present School for 
Lovers, Tuesday, February 24, 8 
p.m. in Wheelwright Auditorium. 
This performance is sponsored by 
the Wheelwright Council for the 
Arts. Tickets are $10 for the 
public and $5 for students and 
children. For information, phone 
the Wheelwright Box Office. 

ACCEPrIHG HOKIHATIOHS 
FOR DISTINGUISHED TEACHER 

Nominations for Distinguished 
Teacher for the academic year 

USC-COASTAi. CAROLINA COLLEGE 
Office of Public Relations PO Box 1964 Conway, SC 29526 

1986-87 will be accepte 
February 2 to 20 at Coastal 
Carolina College. Nominations may 
be made by any student currently 
enrolled or by any member of the 
faculty. Nomination requires a 
written statement to the SGA 
president naming the nominee and 
supporting the nomination with 
recommendations. For more 
information regarding selection, 
contact Dr. Joseph Cicero at ext. 
2070 or Jason Sprankle at ext. 
2320. 

PE CENTER TO HOLD OPEN HOUSE 

The Physical Education Center is 
holding an "Open House" Saturday, 
February 7 from 9 a.m. to 4,p.m. 
Activities include a racquetball 
to~rpamen~, coed volleyball ' 
tourpament, triathalon, folk dance 
exhibition, karate demonstration, 
a ro ics show, waterpolo, and a 
swim meet. The swimming 
competition will be held in various 
age groups. Members of the 
community are invited to 
participate in the activities and 
make use of the facilities free of 
charge. 

For more information and specific 
times for the events, call the 
Physical Education Center at 347-
3162, 448-1482 or 546-0234, ext. 
2802. 

ART EXHIBIT OPENS IH 
FINE ARTS GALLERY 

"Assembled Notions," an exhibit of 
paintings and sculpture by two 
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South Carolina artists, Mark Elliot 
Flowers and Kristy Higby, is on 
display through February 20 from 2 
to 5 p.m. daily in the Fine Arts 
Building Gallery. 

In conjunction with the exhibit, 
Flowers will present a slide 
lecture on his work Friday, 
February 20 at 1 p.m. in th.e Fine 
Arts Building. At 3 p.m. that same 
afternoon, Flowers and Higby will 
be guests at the closing 
celebration of the exhibition. 
Both events are open to the public. 
Higby will teach a children's color 
workshop Saturday, February 21. 
This event is co-sponsored by the 
college and the Waccamaw Arts and 
Crafts Guild. For more information 
about these activities, contact 
Zdzislaw Sikora in the art 
department. 

REALTORS EDUCATION FOUHDATION 
OFFERS SCHOLARSHIP 

The Realtors Education Foundation 
is offering three or more $1000 
scholarships for the 1987-88 
academic year. The purpose of 
these scholarships is to encourage 
and support qualified young people 
interested in pursuing a career in 
real estate. The foundation hopes 
to contribute to the 
professionalism of the state's real 
estate industry. 

Junior and senior undergraduate and 
graduate students enrolled at any 
South Carolina college or 
university offering a concentration 
in real estate education are 
eligible. Scholarships are 
restricted to South Carolina 
permanent residents. 

The scholarships will be awarded on 
the basis of academic excellence. 
Students must have a B grade 
average or show other evidence of 
satisfactory academic ability and 
be of good character and attitude. 
Qualities such as leadership which 
would suggest success in the field 
of real estate will be considered. 
Children of realtors or deceased 
realtors shall be considered first. 

Applications may be obtained from 
the Coastal Carolina College 
Scholarship Office, Singleton 
Building, room 104B, and the 
deadline is May 1. 

DISNEY REPRESENTATIVE'S 
VIS_IT RESCHEDULED 

The visit to Coastal by Walt Disney 
World representative Tony Jenkins 
has been rescheduled for March 17, 
8:30 a.m. in Student Center 205. 
He will be on campus to talk to 
students about summer and fall 
internships at Disney World. For 
details, contact Ed Cerny. 

COHTIHUIHG EDUCATION OFFERS 
SEMINARS FREE TO FACULTY/STAFF 

The office of graduate and 
continuing education invites all 
interested faculty and staff to 
attend the following as their 
guests (Yes, FREE ••• at no charge): 
-Beyond Workbooks and Drill, at 
Coastal on February 20-21. 
-coastal Sports Medicine Seminar, 
Beach Cove Resort on March 13-15. 
Please call ext. 2672 for more 
information or to reserve your 
seat. 

COASTAL CAROLDIA PEOPLE 

o Dale Molander, dean of the 
School of Business Administration, 
attended the February 4-6 American 
Assembly of Collegiate Schools of 
Business (AACSB) meeting in 
Nashville on "Building an Effective 
Business School Program: Small 
School Strategies" where he was the 
moderator and a discussant on the 
topic of "Advising and Student 
Retention Strategies." 

o Sha-Ron Jones, director of 
minority student relations, will 
participate in a Career 
Development program, Thursday, 
February 12, 7 p.m. at West 
Conway Middle School as part of 
the local schedule of events 
celebrating Black History month. 
The program will include 
representatives from many schools 
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including predominantly Black 
colleges and universities in south 
and North Carolina who will share 

_information ~bout college life. 
Jones is one of the coordinators 
for the event. 

o Dr. Tony Albiniak, associate 
professor of psychology, was 
recently interviewed by WECT-TV 
news (channel 6, Wilmington). The 
subject of the feature was the 
local controversy over the state's 
obscenity law. 

o Dr • . Sally z. Hare, assistant 
chancellor of academic affairs, was 
the guest speaker for the Britton's 
Neck Teacher Appreciation Banquet 
on January 28 honoring the 1986-87 
Teacher of the Year. 

o Dr Subhash c. Saxena, professor 
of mathematics, attended and 
participated in the National Annual 
Meeting of American Mathematical 
Society and Mathematical 
Association of America, held in San 
Antonio, Texas. Saxena attended 
several mini-courses, including the 
one on "Complete Simulation of 
Discrete Systems," which simulated 
queing at banks, gas stations and 
other small businesses. Saxena 
also participated in "Game Theory, 
Star Wars, Software Reliability." 

o Chanaaine T011.czyk, technical 
services librarian, has co-authored 
an article entitled "The Evolution 
of an Endangered Species: 
Centralized Processing Centers and 
the Case of the University of South 
Carolina" that has been published 
in the latest volume of Advances in 
Library Administration and 
Organization by JAI Press, Inc. 

SPEAKERS OH CENTRAL AMERICA 
AVAILABLE 

Thirty-six people from Central 
America or with recent working 
experience in the region will be 
available for speaking engagements 
March 29 through April 5 throughout 
South Carolina. The initiator of 
the Central America Information 
Week is the Interreligious 
Foundation for Community 
Organization based in New York. 
The project is co-sponsored by the 
Carolina Peace Resource Center, the 

Board of Church and Society of the 
South Carolina Annual conference of 
the United Methodist Church, the 
Roman catholic Diocese of 
Charleston, the South Carolina 
chapter of the National Association 
of Social Workers and others. A 
complete list is available upon 
request. 

The visiting speakers will include 
lawyers, educators, doctors, 
peasants, clergy, relief agency 
directors, and others like a former 
CIA veteran of 25 years. For more 
information contact Virginia Carter 
at 449-0342 or Mary Kay McNeill­
stuber, First Presbyterian Church, 
Myrtle Beach, at 448-4496. 

CLASSIFIEDS 

FOR SALE: 
1984 VF-700C Honda Magna. 
14,000 miles. 
Excellent condition. 
$2,000. 
Call 238-8243 after 6 p.m. 
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